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Website Posting 
 

Aug 4, 2025 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City experienced no violation of the NPDES Permit conditions 
(as modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of July 2025. 
 
 
 
   
 
 
July’s DEQ Correspondence is attached below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Community Development Department 

315 Kennel Avenue, PO Box 248, Molalla, Oregon 97038 
Phone: (503) 759-0205     

 

 



From: Mitchell Jaspers
To: Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov
Cc: Seth Kelly
Subject: Inf Flow Meter
Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:28:17 PM

Hi Mike,
 
I just wanted to give you a heads up that our influent flow meter went out of adjustment and
we are getting it back into adjustment, but I wanted to keep you informed as we will be
making some notes on the DMR for the days that we know were incorrect. Please let me
know if you would like me to follow up with you once its confirmed back into adjustment,
otherwise we will just make sure it is notated on the DMR.
 
Thank you,
 
Mitch Jaspers
City of Molalla
Wastewater operator Lead
Cell (503)793-7026
mjaspers@cityofmolalla.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email message, including any attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error,
please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.
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You don't often get email from mjaspers@cityofmolalla.com. Learn why this is important

From: PINNEY Mike * DEQ
To: Mitchell Jaspers
Cc: Seth Kelly
Subject: RE: Inf. Flow Meter
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 11:09:16 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Received.
 
 
 

 

Michael Pinney PE
Senior Environmental Engineer
Northwest Region
Department of Environmental
Quality
700 NE Multnomah St. Ste.600
Portland OR 97232
 
503-229-5310 
Cell 971-227-1765 

 
 
 
 
From: Mitchell Jaspers <mjaspers@cityofmolalla.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:41 AM
To: PINNEY Mike * DEQ <Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov>
Cc: Seth Kelly <skelly@cityofmolalla.com>
Subject: Inf. Flow Meter
 

Hi Mike,
 
I am reaching out to let you know that as of Friday 7/18/25 we have confirmed that our
influent flow meter is back into adjustment and producing accurate readings again. We
have made notes on our DMR sheet notating the days that it was out of adjustment.
 
Thank you,
 
Mitch Jaspers
City of Molalla
Wastewater operator Lead
Cell (503)793-7026
mjaspers@cityofmolalla.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email message, including any attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error,
please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.
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